
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

 

 

 

In May 2018 Bioline updated its logo as we brought together Meridian Life Science (antigens, 

antibodies & blockers) and Bioline (PCR enzymes & mixes) under a single Life Science division 

of Meridian Bioscience. As we continue with this integration, unifying our family of products, we 

will be replacing the Bioline logo with the Meridian Bioscience logo. While we refresh our 

packaging, inside you will find the same high-quality products that are developed, manufactured 

and supported by the same life sciences team. There are no changes to our products, we will 

continue to deliver the same quality and performance and support that you have come to expect 

from us. 

 

From the beginning of September, you will see the updated logo on our web site, shipping forms, 

labelling, documentation and invoices, however for the moment the legal entities will remain the 

same.  

 

We will continue to keep you up to date as we move through this process of becoming one 

Meridian with the goal of taking the best of who we are and who we want to be in the future to 

build a stronger, more sustainable Meridian - a company who is and will be redefining the 

possibilities of life from discovery to diagnosis. 

 

If you require further clarification, please contact us at info@meridianlifescience.com.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Steve Hawkins Ph.D. 
Senior Global Product Manager 
 


